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7th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 4 at the PTA Christmas Fair – Saturday 30th November 2024 

 

This year, Year 4 will be taking part in a special project to develop key skills for business such as 

teamwork, effective communication, creativity, organising, planning and financial literacy.  The children 

will be making desirable products to sell at the PTA Christmas Fair. 

 

• Year 4 Making Craft Products – in the Classrooms, Friday 22nd November from 2.00 pm to 3.10 pm 

• Year 4’s Craft Stall - in the Great Hall, Saturday 30th November, 10.00 am – 1.00 pm. 

• Year 4’s Cake Stall – in the Small Hall, Saturday 30th November, 10.00 am - 1.00 pm. 

 

You may like to help with ‘manufacturing’ on Friday 22nd November.  The profits earned from the two 

stalls will be put towards a Year 4 school experience. 

 

We plan to sell a variety of craft items and buns at the Christmas Craft Fair.  The children will work 

as a team to advertise their stalls and products and make the items to sell.  Children can make items 

to sell at home with their parents, which will raise additional money.  If you have any ideas about 

what you and your child could do at home, please discuss this with them. 

 

Please would you complete the consent form overleaf to confirm whether your child is available to 

help at the Craft Fair.  We realise that the children may have other commitments on a Saturday, so 

we appreciate them being able to help for some of the time.  Please could you indicate this on the 

form too? 

 

The Year 4 team will share further information on Seesaw closer to the time. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

On behalf of the Year 4 Team 



 

NB School newsletters, school news and events calendar can be found on the website: www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
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Year 4 at the PTA Christmas Fair – Saturday 30th November 2024 

(Please return this slip before Friday 15th November 2024 – thank you.) 

 

Child’s Name:         Class:      

  

I give permission for my child to: 

 □ help at the Craft and Cake Stalls on Saturday 30th November, 10.00 am – 1.00 pm  

     (please be at school for 9.50 am)    

    

 □ help on the Craft and Cake Stalls on Saturday 30th November, at the given times    
 

 

I can help make craft products on Friday 22nd November from 2.00 pm to 3.10 pm 

 Yes □   No □ 

 

 

Parent/Carer’s Name:        Signature:      

 


